
                                                       

The SDWT booth at the Vista Strawberry Festival will be open from 8AM to 6PM on May 29, 2022 and is 

an excellent fundraising opportunity for San Diego Woodturners and our Turn Around for Veterans 

program.  This year we will have two Easy Up canopies as our “booth”.  We will be located at the 

intersection of Main Street and Citrus in Vista.  That puts us near the finish line for the Strawberry run 

events.  

Based on our experience last year and at the recent Torrey Pines Earth Day booth we expect a very 

enthusiastic crowd which gives us a great opportunity to demonstrate and educate people in 

woodturning.  We will have four lathes set up to turn tops, pens, and small bowls.  We will also have our 

display of turned items that people can give us donations for.  

A special thanks to the SDWT member volunteers Paul Simpson, Jon Chernow, David John and Sally Ault 

for turning at this event and to those who donated their turned items.    

 

 

 


